Planning Commission

MEMO

To:

Planning Commission



Sheila Anson, Town Clerk



Public

From:
Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator
Re:

Cancellation and Rescheduling of Meeting

The March 7, 2018 Planning Commission meeting

has been cancelled due to inclement weather.

This meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the main level meeting room, Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, Ct.

Dated  3/6/18
By__________________________

   Janet M. Hill

   Land Use Administrator
